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Agriculture & Natural Resources Newsletter 

A Note from Jessica 

Happy Harvest, everyone! I hope that this newsletter finds you and your family doing well! This has been an 
interesting crop year to say the least. With very little moisture spread throughout the growing season, yields 

have been a little bit all over the place. There are a lot of variables that go into a good crop and this year it 
came down to planting dates, maturity groups, and location in the county. Some corn crops look pretty 

good, others barely filled the cob, some soybean crops are average while others have small beans or empty 
pods. Although, it has been a tough year, I know farmers will not be discouraged for too long and will begin 

planning for the 2025 planting season with a fresh outlook.  

Be sure to look over this newsletter closely, as there are several upcoming events and educational              
opportunities. Also, the Central KY ANR agents are putting together a Central KY Hay Contest where we are 

sampling hay from each of our counties to see who can put up the best hay! This is a fun little competition to 
participate in and all hay samples are done for free. If you are interested in entering some hay just call the 

office at 859-234-5510 and put your name on the list. I will reach out and get a time scheduled to come take 
the samples sometime in September! 

 
 

 
Jessica Barnes, 

County Extension Agent For Ag. 
& Natural Resources Education 

Harrison County Office 
668 New Lair Road 
Cynthiana, KY  41031 
P: 859-234-5510  
harrison.ca.uky.edu 

Harrison County Beef Cattle Association Annual Meeting 
 

The Harrison County Beef Cattle Association will be holding their Annual Meeting on Monday, October 21, 
2024 at 6:00 pm in the McCauley Building at the Harrison County Fairgrounds. We would like to invite all 
the members of the Harrison County Beef Cattle Association to the meeting to join in on night filled with 
food, fellowship and learning. We ask that you please bring one canned food item per person so that we 

can make a donation to the local food pantry for the Holiday season.  

The Harrison County Extension 
Office will be closed on Monday, 

September 2 in observance of   
Labor Day. 
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Beef Quality & Care Assurance Training 
Are you needing to become BQCA certified or has your certification expired?! If so, there are two                

opportunities coming up in September for you to become certified. The first will be on Wednesday,            
September 25th at 6:00 pm and the second opportunity will be Thursday, September 26th at 10:00 am. Both 

trainings will be held in the big meeting room at the Harrison County Extension Office. You only need to 
attend one session to become certified.  

Typically, the Harrison County Beef Cattle Association pays for everyone that wants to become BQCA          
certified, however, the month of September is FREE for everyone! You will also receive a farm gate sign that 
states you are BQCA certified. Please call the office at 859-234-5510 to register for the trainings so we know 

how much material we need to have ready. 
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Deadline to Register: 
Friday, December 6 
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